

1/4/2024

Shooting Sports 4-H Member,

Thank you for enrolling in the Shooting Sports project and Shooting Sports 4-H Club for Pulaski County 4-H. We are writing to inform you of some important information.

As part of this club, you and a parent/guardian will need to attend **ONE** mandatory safety meeting to ensure that all safety policies are followed during all sessions. These meetings will be held on Monday, February 26th and Tuesday, March 5th at the Pulaski County Highway Garage at 6:30pm. Please attend one of these meeting.

Included with this letter is a health form for you to fill out for your 4-H member. Please bring this with you to the safety meeting.

New this year! Shooting Sports 4-H Kick-Off Event will be held on April 13th from 9am-noon at Camp Buffalo. We will be having archery on their indoor range. We will also have use of the shotgun range to do muzzle loading (black powder). The rifle range will be open as well. To sign up for this event, please text the 4-H members name and number attending to (765) 414-1247. Please RSVP by April 1st. **You must attend one of the safety meetings in order to participate.**

Shooting Sports 4-H Club members are also asked to pay a \$10 club fee to help offset the costs of all the supplies for the 4-H Club. Please bring the health form and \$10 club fee with you to the safety meeting you attend.

The meeting dates and range dates are included on the back of this letter. If you have any questions please contact the Extension Office at (574) 946-3412 or Becky Stalbaum at (765) 414-1247.

Sincerely,

Sam Williams

4-H Youth Extension Educator

County Extension Director

125 S. Riverside Dr., Rm. 120

Winamac, IN 46996

Becky Stallbourn

Becky Stalbaum

Pulaski County Shooting Sports Coordinator